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Hello, 
I wanted to comment, as a resident of MODA at Monrovia Station, regarding Resolution
No.2022-12 on parking on West Pomona Ave. As a resident, the parking outside of the unit
has never been congested, not once. I have always been able to find parking available on the
street regardless of the time of day. I'm unsure of where this issue of congestion comes from;
the only thing I can think of is when the metro comes by, but that only affects congestion on
West Magnolia, not West Pomona. 
After living here for over 2 years, the traffic (or parking for that matter) has never been an
issue. Suddenly, these permanent no parking signs go up and I notice congestion. Congestion
created by now suddenly restricting parking on a single street. The issue that I never saw was
suddenly created on the surrounding streets. This, coupled with the parking restrictions of the
construction going on at West Magnolia has only made the problem worse. 
We're talking about parking restrictions on a street that's 0.1 miles long; this street is used by
residents and guests of this building. No other businesses around us use this street, and, as I
have stated before, if people were parking on this street for the metro it has never been an
issue... even from back when this resolution was proposed. What needs to be defined here is
congestion, if that's what this whole resolution is based on. If the terms of congestion have
never been met, as I have never had an issue day or middle of the night finding parking on this
street, then what are these signs here to do?
Parking restrictions were also put on Moda back in January to help make sure those who used
the Metro were not parking in our parking structure. It was to make our community safer. I'm
sure the resolution that was proposed to you was from a single resident (as was informed to
me) and not the several hundred others that live here.

-- 
Sincerely,
  Daniel Salveson
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Good Evening Councilmembers, Mayor Adams, and Chief Sanvictores,

My comment is in regards to Monrovia adopting a Military Equipment Use Policy for MPD.
My question is, in the month that this information will be posted to the website for public
information: will you be listing what "military equipment" the force is looking to use? Is it the
items that were listed in AR-2? Many of these items are unnecessary and have been found to
be problematic across the board when it comes to equitable policing. My hope is that while the
public is reviewing this information, they will have an understanding of the specific military
equipment that is being requested for use to better understand if we should move forward
with this type of policy.

Thank you,

Melissa Taylor
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